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Name Anya Mashaney 

 
Service to NAR, OAR, and MLSOK: 

OKCMAR: Professional Standards Committee 2017, LT7 2018, Chair of YPN Task Force/ RISE 2018 & 
2019, REALTOR Task Force 2018, RPAC Committee 2019, Government Affairs Trustee 2019, Nominating 
Committee 2019 
MLSOK: Research & Development Committee 2019 
OAR: Leadership OAR Class of 2019 
NAR: Diversity Committee 2019 
RPAC Major Investor 2018 – 2019 
 

Personal Life and Philosophy: 

Hello! My name is Anya (Tanya without the ’T’) and I’m the broker and co-owner of Spaces Real Estate, 
an independent residential & property management brokerage serving the OKC Metro. I graduated from 
the University of Central Oklahoma with Bachelor’s in Sociology, intending to use my lifelong passion of 
helping people in the field of child welfare. However, I introduced to the real estate world in 2010 and 
was mentored with a service-first perspective. I soon recognized that real estate was the perfect fit for 
my personality including my everlasting quest for knowledge and my desire to serve others. I obtained 
my broker license at the age of 25 - a choice I made to better serve myself, my clients, and my peers. 

I work hard every day to affect a positive change in the world around me. I’m a member of Midtown 
Rotary Club, Secretary of my neighborhood association, and actively fundraising for Sisu Youth, which is 
a locally benefiting charity focused on providing shelter and resources to homeless and at-risk youth 
ages 15-24. My husband John and I are college sweethearts and have been married since 2014. We live 
in Oklahoma City with our two dogs and enjoy our minimal down time binging Netflix, checking out the 
latest restaurants, hanging out with our family (especially our twin niece and nephew!!) or catching up 
with friends. 
 

Why do you want to serve on the board: 

Throughout my life, I’ve been blessed with opportunities to utilize my natural leadership skills, innate 
honesty, and passion to serve. If elected, I believe I would bring a fresh perspective to the Board and 
well represent the membership by hearing their concerns and seeking reasonable solutions. 


